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March 19th, 2024
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Welcome and introductions:
Members present: Donny Hoessler, Stephanie Lowrie, Patty Barrera-Moore, Pamala Hazel, Angela Chapman, Pamala Cooper, Raquel McAlee, Jeremy McAlee
Ms. Lowrie called the meeting to order 4:16pm motioned by Mrs. McAlee, seconded by Mr. Hoessler. A motion was made to approve the minutes from February meeting. The motion was carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:
The current available balance is $33,984.62 Of that, $7,626.09 is available for SAC to distribute to the school for initiatives that support the School Improvement Plan (SIP).
New Business:
SAC fund request by Kelsey Peryam and Maggie Kusiak for $554.95 (includes shipping and any taxes)
Heggerty classroom decodable readers for small group instruction. 
There was No questions from the members in attendance.
Motion yes provided by Mrs. McAlee
Six motions in approval for the funds request.
Old Business:
SAC surveys are open until March 31st.
Principal’s Updates:
Change in April’s meeting to Thursday’s meeting 4/11/24 for guest speaker from Saint John’s School District. 
SAC surveys are still open through the end of the month. 
Still no update to when school recognition funds will be released from the state.
The next SAC meeting will be held on Thursday, April 11th, 2024, at 4pm in the media center and virtually. 

Ms. Lowrie asked a motion to be made to adjourn the meeting at 4:26pm. Motion to adjourn by Mrs. McAlee and seconded by Mrs. Barrera-Moore and the motion carried. 
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